
Volunteers Needed to Deliver
Thanksgiving  Meals  on  Nov
26th

Please consider volunteering to help local
families!

United  Neighbors  of  Fall  River,  Partners  for  a  Healthier
Community, Southcoast Hospital Groups and the Health and Well-
Being Coalition believe that every family should have a hot
and nutritious Thanksgiving meal every year!
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We are looking for individuals or groups who want to help our
community’s most vulnerable families by picking up and hand-
delivering a hot Thanksgiving meal. These meals would need to
be picked up in the afternoon on Wednesday the 26th (the day
before Thanksgiving Day) at Charlton Memorial Hospital in Fall
River. They would then need to be driven to the Somerset Super
8 Motel and / or to the Swansea Motor Inn.

If you are available and interested, please contact us with
the following information:

(1) Your Name
(2)  A  phone  number  you  can  be  reached  at  on  Wednesday
afternoon,  November  26th
(3) Your email
(4) The number of volunteers in your party.
(5) Your vehicle type (ie. compact car, van, suv)

Our contact information is:

Wendy Garf-Lipp
508-324-7900 ext. 103
wgarf-lipp@unitedneighborsoffallriver.org

Thank you so much for your generosity!!!

United  Neighbors  of  Fall  River  is  one  of  22  Community
Connection  Coalitions  funded  throughout  the  state  of
Massachusetts through the Massachusetts Department of Children
and Families. United Neighbors is committed to promoting a
strong, healthy and safe community. We are invested in our
community and develop and assist in projects and events that
strengthen and build on the community. Our work is reflective
of the needs of the community. Our projects include violence
prevention,  connecting  the  community,  foster  care,  parent
advocacy and so much more.




